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Hi All,  

Greetings from a cold damp and sleeting Thames Valley Towers.  

Today marks the close of our Christmas Cracker Auction that has been featuring on the website for the last 2 weeks.  

If you haven't looked there are 60 selected specimens from Christian Rewitzer and TVM - some super photos.  

The auction is set to close at 23:00Hrs UK Time tonight.  

A little later we will be starting an auction from Chris Spiromitros (Greek Minerals,) you will see this on the homepage shortly.  

But first a trip to the Science Museum with the children!  

Best Wishes 

Mark Wrigley 

e-Rocks  
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